
KENNET VALLEY BRANCH 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
will be held on 
 
Saturday, 23rd March, 2024 at 11.30am 
At Breach House, Lockeridge, Marlborough, SN8 4EG 
 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies for absence 
 

2.  Minutes of the last (2021) AGM 
 

3. Matters Arising 
 

4. Chairman’s Report 
 

5. Hon. Treasurer’s Report 
 

6. Election of Officers and Executive Council Branch Representatives 
 

7. Any Other Business 
 

 
After the AGM, you are very welcome to join us in the Who’d’a Thought It pub 
in Lockeridge, where we will share a general discussion session with Aldbourne 
and Ramsbury Branch (fellow members of the new Marlborough Area 
Conservatives group (MAC). 
 

 
 

 
 
Any queries, please contact Branch Chairman:  
Mary Spender 01672 861668, mary@spender.org 


